
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
November 6, 2022 – Daylight Savings 

 
 
From Board Member JIM LARR 
For all residents getting stumps ground, please request to have your irrigation pipes and 
heads marked near any area bring affected by the activity. While any damage is the 
responsibility of the home owner, the repairs can be delayed and affect the next 
watering cycles.  Thanks.  jlarr57@yahoo.com 
 
 

 
 

YOU ARE INVITED.... 
Veterans Day Pizza Party  
Saturday, November 12th 

4:00 pm 

 
 

Come to recognize our Villa neighbors  
Who Served Our Country With Honor 

 
If you plan to attend the Veterans' Day Salute please sign up  

by November 9th at pool bulletin board so we know how many pizzas we 
need to order, tables and chairs to set up, and other details to comfortably 

accommodate everyone.   
Bring your own beverages and you can sign up to bring salad or dessert. 

 
No white elephant gifts requested for this party, only 50/50 cash raffle.   
Centerpieces graciously created by our talented floral designer BARBARA 
RAO. 
 

 
 

With Heartfelt Appreciation from BARBARA AND PHIL HAAG to all those 
neighbors who generously donated shoes, sneakers and clothing for the Trinity 
Presbyterian Church drive to help those most seriously impacted by the 
hurricane in Venice and surrounding communities.  The Leader of the Christian 
Aid Community at the Church said that donations from our Villas were 'above 



and beyond' all those collected from other volunteers.  It is not too late to 
donate.  Last day is November 9th for additional contributions.  Kindly 
deliver to: 
Barbara Haag 
892 Bayport Circle 
610.416.4584 

 
 

 
 

Sublime Sunset...Courtesy of God 
Fabulous Photo...Courtesy of RICH HUHN 

 

 


